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Greetings from Green Oaks fishing Camp! Let me stop the rumors of lake front lots for sale. Okay with all
kidding aside February 2020 has been very wet, and the course has been flooded just like most of MS.
It’s been tough on Green Oaks. If we can finally dry out some S & S has plans to start on the course.

Scheduled will be spraying, Verta-cutting, and aerating greens. Working on Holes 3 & 5 with a temp
green on 5 to let the sodding to take hold. If the money is there they will spray & fertilize along with
punching and shredding the fairways. Of course, this is all at mercy of weather and money. S & S has
also checked into the poyanne problem and it’s a problem through out the area. The cost to treat and
only a 60% success rate dictates that we let mother nature and the heat to burn it away.

Okay to future happenings on club business the Annual Members meeting is coming April 7, 2020 at 6
pm. New Board members will need to be elected, 4 openings (Bob Smith, Gene Davenport, Dwayne
Young, & Scott Beatty). Please submit your name to Bobby Parker if you would like to run.

This year’s tournaments have been scheduled and posted. We hope max participation will be made by
our members this being our higgest revenue source for extra money.

We still have Happy Hour on Fridays 4:30 p.m. until 7:00 p.m. come on down for some drink and friendly
atmosphere. Steak Night is 1% and 3™ Thursday of each month. Come and cook a steak and enjoy bread,
salad, baked potato for only $5.00.

So, | know we all are praying for dryer and warmer weather so the course will get in shape and we can
start our spring Golf season. In Closing | would like to wish for everyone in there support to help our club’
prosper.

Roger Hinshaw



